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November 2, 2018 
 
City of Killeen 
Attn: Danielle Singh, P.E.  
3201-A South WS Young Drive 
Killeen, Texas 76542 
 
RE: Bid No. 19-05, Downtown Streetscaping, Phase II 

Bid Recommendation  
 
Dear Ms. Singh, 
 
Per the bid opening for the above project on November 1, 2018, the apparent low bidder 
was Barsh Company of Waco, Texas, in the amount of $440,227.90.  The bid provided 
meets all the requirements for required bidding information as called out in the Project 
Manual. 
 
Though the low bid is about 18% higher than anticipated, we do not see, based on 
discussions with contractors, that pursuing a re-bid would generate more interest or lower 
costs due to the present contractor workload, as well as, due to the small nature of the 
project.  I therefore recommend that the City of Killeen award Bid No. 19-05, Downtown 
Streetscaping, Phase II in the amount of $440,227.90. If you have any questions or 
comments regarding this recommendation, please contact me. 
 
Should you need additional information or have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me or David Neumann, P.E. at our office at 254-493-9962. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Pedro Quintero, P.E. 
President 
 
Attachments: 
Bid Summary_11-01-2018.pdf 
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